
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 13th February, 2025 

 

“Dress as a scientist” Wednesday 26th February 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

   

Next term, we will be celebrating “all things science” during the first week back, in 

line with science week. The book focus for our learning will be “Protecting the 

Planet: Emperor of the Ice” by Nicola Davies.  

 

Each class will be investigating the theme: change and adapt. Children will be 

exploring how the world is changing, focussing on penguins and Antarctica.   

On Wednesday 26th February we are inviting the children to come to school dressed as a scientist. This is 

optional, so your child does not have to if they do not wish.  
 

They can choose a famous scientist from the past or present or any occupation that uses science.  We 

have been learning at school that science is in the world all around us. So, there are lots of different 

jobs that use science.  

They could come dressed as a stereotypical scientist wearing a grown-up white shirt for a lab coat, a 

doctor or nurse, a weather presenter, a chef or even a zookeeper!  

 
 

We look forward to seeing a school full of scientists!      

 
 

Emily Smith 

Science subject lead  

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
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Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass 
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